
Dear Carolinas District,

I hope everyone is doing well and excited for District Convention, which is less than 2
weeks away!  Make sure to read this newsletter all the way to the end so you don't
miss out on anything important.

I am extremely proud to see the good work that all of you have put in this year. Some
of you have really gone above and beyond, and it is so exciting to see how much you
all care about service. 

It seems like just yesterday that we started our terms at BDLE at Boys and Girls
Homes. I hope that all of you enjoyed your term, and were able to learn valuable life
skills. For those of you running for office next year, I wish you the best of luck.

Feel free to reach out to me at sec2324@carolinaskeyclub.org 
with any questions you may have!

Yours in Service,
Aleksei
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We have had 2 clubs become green since last month. Since this is towards the
end of the Key Club year, this drop off in new club contact information is not
surprising. This time last year we only had 40% of clubs’ contact information. 

Because it is nearing the end of your term, make sure to fulfill all of your RFL
requirements. Now is your last chance to get a Division Wide Function or PCM in
before DCON. 

I am extremely proud of the work that I have seen you all putting in this year, and
am excited that we are finishing of our terms with this much contact information!

Club Contact Information

International Convention
International Convention registration will go live the weekend of DCON. I highly
recommend starting the advertising process for ICON before that happens so
you can create excitement about it. The information packet can be found here.
Don’t forget that even if you are a senior or not planning to be part of the board
next year, we encourage you to register for ICON. If you have never been to an
ICON before, I highly recommend the experience.

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/518b1a48e4b0826a8ac7fdd2/t/65cc34a06a3a5c7903046413/1707881644214/KEY+CLUB+INTERNATIONAL+CONVENTION+TOUR+INFORMATION.pdf


District Convention is in two weeks! I hope that
everyone is as excited for it as I am. Be on the
lookout for emails from the District Board, so that
you are fully prepared for DCON. We are arriving
early on Thursday so that we are completely
prepared for Friday, once the Key Club members
arrive. On Friday afternoon, it is imperative that you
show your excitement about DCON to the attending
members. If we act like we have somewhere else to
be then it gives the impression that we don’t care
and they shouldn’t have come. 

District Convention

If you haven’t started working on your RFL Binder, then now is the time. If you
go to DCON without a binder then you will be turned away. This binder is not
only a reflection of your term, but also a celebration of how much work you
have accomplished. 

For the clubs in your division who are attending DCON, remind them about all
the different opportunities available at DCON. Like the talent show
competition, the oratorical contest, and, of course, running for Lieutenant
Governor.

I recommend that you start packing for DCON this week. We will definitely be
business professional for some of the sessions, and it is important to dress for
success when you are a leader.
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